
NOTIFICATION FOR COLLEGES 

To 

All Colleges 

 

We are happy to inform you that Construction Industry Development Council (CIDC), one 

of the founding members of Engineering Council of India (ECI) has entered into an MoU with 

American Concrete Institute (ACI) to promote exchange programs & offer opportunities of 

Professional development to young graduates.   

Under this program, selected students from India will be taken to United States to 

undertake an Internship of 6-12 months with some leading Infrastructural construction 

companies. Successful students would be given placement in such companies and it is expected 

that the student will work in the Company for at least 3 years. Visas shall be arranged for the 

students accordingly. 

As a first step, students are expected to join ACI as members free of cost and register with 

ECI after payment of appropriate fee. For details please visit www.ecindia.org. Students will get 

an opportunity to participate in online webinars, seminars and other professional events 

conducted by ACI shall be available to students. 

While on the subject, may I request you to kindly advise your Faculty to join the National 

Register of Professional Engineers of ECI in the appropriate category. For details please visit 

www.ecindia.org 

We are confident that you shall take necessary onward action which shall enhance their 

professional career. 

With warm regards 

 

Dr P R Swarup 

Member Secretary, ECI & DG, CIDC 
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